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First Baptist Church Safety Team

Training Bulletin #7
Safety Team Updates
 Several updates to equipment around the church have been added due to recent lessons learned. Here is a list of changes made and why these changes were made.
(1) Due to a child having an allergic reaction while attending an activity, children's dosage of diphenhydramine (Benadryl) has been added to the first aid station at the coffee bar and in the children's area kitchen. Before administering ANY medication, attempt to ascertain if the patient has any allergies (peanuts, latex, gluten, mint, etc). Allergies to diphenhydramine are very rare, but can happen. If any medicine is given, it should be under the direction of a parent/guardian/adult.


(2) Non-latex gloves in size medium and large have been added to all first aid stations. Latex allergies are common, so no latex products will be utilized at our campus.


(3) N-95 or equivalent masks have been placed at all first aid stations. After lessons learned from the COVID-19 pandemic, isolation is the best practice, but when approaching an ill congregant, it is recommended using a mask for your protection and the protection of the patient. There is a bag of masks located in the cabinet with the mobile first aid bags. Use them as needed.


(4) Emergency flashlights have been placed in key locations to use during site-wide power outages. These flashlights will remain charged and ready to use. After testing emergency lights, several were found to not immediately respond when power was turned off. These flashlights are located at each exit on the north side of the sanctuary, behind the welcome desk, kid's church room, junior kid's church room and infant nursery. Additional lights will be added in the future. These lights can also be used to direct evacuations as required.


(5) An additional first aid station and eye wash station have been added to the loading dock due to the presence of cleaning chemicals being stored there. All first aid stations and eye wash stations are inspected quarterly and expired or damage material is replaced as needed. No expired material is to be used when treating a patient at any time. Only by approval of a medical doctor can any expired medicines be used.

As any new items are added, a note will be placed on the dry erase board next to the radios will be placed. Check this board weekly to see what has been updated or changed.
